A reminder that the Northern Ontario Railroad Museum and
Heritage Centre will be open until November 15, 2002 between
9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. for its special Remembrance Day display.
There are a number of otems from local collections as well as items
on loan from the Irish Regiment of Canada Regimental Museum in
Sudbury. Admission is free. If you are looking for something a
little different for someone on your Christmas list, drop by the mu-
seum gift shop. There is an interesting variety of railway related
items that would be perfect as stocking stuffers as well as a selec-
tion of books, videos, T-shirts and specialty items.
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